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EAST COAST RADIO TOY STORY 

FighƟng disease, fighƟng poverty, giving hope is the Department of Health’s slogan, which 
is why Manguzi Hospital together with East Coast Radio forms partnership in giving hope 
to children admiƩed at Manguzi Pediatric ward. This memorable event took place on the 
09th of December 2015.  East coast radio is known for donating toys to children during 
fes-tive season, anguzi hospital was one of the luck  institutions to be awarded an 
opportunity of this nature. 
“We would like to thank East Coast Radio for choosing our insƟtuƟon we have no doubt 
that our children will be happy and they will leave this Hospital with joy in their heart” said 
Mrs G G. Masinga (AcƟng CEO) 

East Coast Radio representative handing over  toys to Manguzi 
management staff
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MEET OUR BATHO PELE CHAMPIONS 

Isibhedlela saseManguzi sihlale siqikelela ukuthi 
sinikeza amakhasimende aso usizo oluseqophel-
weni eliphezulu, kungalesi sizathu abaphathi 
besibhedlela baba nombono wokuthi 
kuqeqeshwe ama Batho Pele champions, 
okungabasebenzi abazobhekelela besizana 
nabaphathi bamawodi nemitholampilo ukuthi 
amakhasimende asizakala ngendlela. 

Uqeqesho lwaba khona mhlaka 27 November 
2015, lwenziwa umxhumanisi wesibhedlela 
nomphakathi kanye nomphathi wezokuxhuma-
na kwisifunda. 

QUALITY IMPROVEMENT PLAN IMPLEMENTATION…….. 

As part of improving service delivery Manguzi 
Hospital conduct surveys quarterly in-order to 
consult with its clients and make sure that the 
service rendered is up to our client’s expecta-
Ɵons.  One of the issue always came out was 
the issue of cold food in the wards.  Manguzi 
Hospital management took upon them to buy 
food warmers. 

“We would like to thank Manguzi Hospital 
management for always willing to improve the 
services they offer, although they are not 
enough yet, but we are pleased that at least 
we have received 3 food warmers which will 
service male, female and MDR ward”. Says 
kitchen Manager (Ms. M.N. Sibiya). 

Kitchen managers excited about the food 
warmers/Abaphathi bekhishi bejabulela 
ama food warmer 

Batho Pele training in 
progress 
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Umphakathi waseManguzi Namaphethelo 
usasekude ukukhohlwa ngabakwenzelwe 
umnyango wezempilo ebambisene 
nenhlangono engenzi nzuzo (alamdaad) 
ngesipho sezingubo zokulala, izigqoko kanye 
nezinduku zokuhamba.  “Njengoba sazi 
ukuthi indawo yakwaMhlabuyalingana in-
genye yezindawo eyahlonzwa 
ungqogqoshe wezokubusa 
komdabu namakhosi 
njengekhungethwe ububha 
kakhulu. Sikujabulela ukuthi 
izinhlangano ezinjengalezi 
zisikhumbule siwumphakathi 
ngokusipha lezizipho.” Kusho 
u Mnumzane Tembe 
(ikhansela laku ward 17). 
Umphathi wesibhedlela (Dr. 
S.B.Vumase) uncome 
umnyango wezempilo ngoku-

letha lolusizo esibhedlela saseManguzi 
wabongela nomphakathi wonkana ngesipho 
esingaka. Umcimbi ubungo mhlaka 14 kum-
fumfu 2015 kwanikelwa ngezingubo zokulala 
eziwu 200, izigqoko eziwu 50 kanye nezin-
duku zokuhamba eziwu-100. 

UMNYANGO WEZEMPILO USHINTSHA IZIMPILO 

Mr . N .Tembe ward councilor Dr S B Vumase  (Manguzi Hospital C.E.O) 

Umphakathi ulindele izipho

In partnership with al 
imdaad founda on, 
AMS an department of 
health 
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BOARD MEMBER’S YEAR END FUNCTION 

Board members are community members 
who voluntarily agree to serve the commu-
nity with commitment, dedicaƟon and pas-
sion.  These honorable members were ap-
pointed by the minister in 2012. Fortunately  
for Manguzi Hospital, they were willing to 
serve for another 3 which is why the CEO of 
Manguzi Hospital (Dr.S.B.Vumase) and man-
agement decided to host a Christmas party 
for them a sign of appreciaƟon for the good 
work they are doing in trying to improve the 
quality of serves the Hospital is rendering to 
the community.  The event took place at 
Lalaneck beach on the  11th December 2015. 

Manguzi Hospital Board members and management/izikhulu 
zesibhedlela kanye nezikhulu ezimele umphakathi 

Ms.M.N. M Mthembu 
preparing the meat
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PHOTO GALLERY 

Compiled by: S N Mthembu (Public Relations 
Officer)   
Postal address: Private Bag x 
301,Kwanwanase,3673 
Tel: 035 – 5920 150, Fax.: 035 – 5920 158 
Email: Silungile.mthembu@kznhealth.gov.za  
Web: www.kznhealth.gov.za/
umkhanyakude  

Bhekabantu world Aids day commemoration 

Zibi drug abuse awareness campaign Maputa  open  day 

Ms T .C Zungu (in the middle) December 
biggest looser winner  

Thank you for taking your 
time to read our newsletter, 

for any event, feel free to 
contact the Hospital PRO on 

details below 


